Castle Wood Friends
Colour Dash 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,
This year’s colour dash will be held on Thursday 23™ May 2024 at 3.30pm.

If you wish to enter your child/ren and an accompanying adult please fill out the attached application
form and waiver, returning it to the office by Monday 13" May. Race fee needs to be paid via Arbor
also by this date. All participating adults and children need to be paid for.

This race is for the children that attend Castle Wood only and therefore we are not permitted to
except younger or older siblings.

Children that attend Acorns can participate in this event. A booking with Acorns must be made as
well as a payment for entry to the race.

There is also a sponsor form attached to this letter for your family and friends to help raise some
money for our PTA. Any money raised is greatly appreciated and will go towards this event as well as
any future events, equipment and resources for school.

The sponsor form and money (cash only) will need to be returned to school and placed in our Castle
Wood Friend’s post box in the reception area. Please return to school by the Monday 3™ June.

The deadline for booking and paying for the Colour Dash is 3pm on Monday 13" May. No
bookings/payments will be able to be made after this time.

Any questions please contact us via email ptacwa@talloaksacademy.co.uk

Thank you for all your continued support.

Tracy Hemmings

( PTA Chair)



